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PRESENTING THE GIFTS OF BREAD AND WINE 
Presenting the gifts at Mass is a special way to participate as we 
celebrate the Eucharist. Often the family who has requested the 
Mass Intention will bring up the gifts to the altar, but this is not 
always the case. Our Ushers are instructed to choose two people 
to do this act if no one informs them; they usually wait five 
minutes before the Mass begins. Since we have begun to accept 
up to five Mass Intentions for each Mass, the family who has 
requested the first Mass Intention will be given the opportunity 
to process to the altar with the Bread and Wine. If the first 
family does not wish to do this then the next family would be 
offered to do it; and so on. Simply notify an Usher 15 minutes 
before Mass begins that your family would like to present the 
gifts at Mass, or call Wayne Efferson (490-1352, ext. 206) at 
the Parish Office during the week. 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
Mondays-9:30 AM—3:00 PM  
We are in need of more volunteers to sign up for a time-slot on 
Mondays when we make available The Blessed Sacrament. The 
sign up sheet is located at the rear of church next to the poster 
(Eucharistic Adoration). Also, as a reminder, whenever a 
national holiday is celebrated on a Monday i.e. Memorial Day 
and Labor Day, adoration will be suspended. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!  
We are very pleased to announce that The African Children’s 
Choir will be hosted by our parish for the fourth time. This is a 
concert that you don’t want to miss! VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
TO ASSIST AT THE CONCERT! (see below) 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WANT TO BE A VOLUNTEER AT THE 
CONCERT?  
Now that we have all of our Host Families we can work on 
getting our volunteers to assist at the concert on Sunday, 
September 16th There is a need for a variety of duties so if you 
can assist in any way please contact Wayne Efferson, Director 
of Worship at natwe@nativityparish.com or 490-1352 ext. 206.  

Our brothers and sisters at Woodside Lutheran and 
San Luis Manor Nursing Homes long to receive our 
Lord in the sacrament of Holy Communion. 
Bringing our Lord in the sacrament of Holy 
Communion to our brothers and sisters who are 
confined is a ministry that we need to strengthen and continue 
at Nativity Parish, especially Woodside Lutheran and San 
Luis Manor Nursing Homes. We are in desperate need of 
people to be trained for this is ministry for these Nursing 
Homes because our current ministers are ill or have been 
serving week after week for many years. Won’t you consider 
looking into how you might serve our brothers and sisters who 
reside at one of these nursing homes? Please contact Wayne 
Efferson, Director of Worship, 490-1352-206, 
natwe@nativityparish.com for more information. 

HELP SUPPORT OUR SEMINARIANS—
Collection scheduled for August 11th/ 12th  
 

Vocation Director, Fr. Dan Schuster, and Bishop David Ricken 
invite the people of our diocese to participate in the education 
and formation of our seminarians. Fr. Schuster will preside at 
the 5:00 PM and 8:30 AM Masses and share more information 
about this important appeal. This fall we will have a total of 27 
seminarians discerning priesthood. We can help these men by 
supporting their calling through prayer and financial support. 
Providing tuition, room and board, insurance, and a small 
stipend for our seminarians is expensive--almost $700,000 this 
year. There are additional costs for promotion of vocations. Our 
parish will take a collection for the training of these men to be 
the future priests in the Diocese of Green Bay. If you would 
like to use a Seminarian Collection envelope take one from one 
of the church entrances.  
 

THE MISSIONARY COOPERATIVE PLAN 
COLLECTION—August 25th/ 26th  
is an annual diocesan collection which supports those 
participating missionary communities like that of the Fr. 
Celestine Byekwaso, a Ugandan priest who currently serves at 
Ss. Francis & Wenceslaus parish in Coleman/Lena, WI. He will 
be celebrating at all of the Masses August 25/26 and sharing his 
diocese’s mission in Uganda. A collection for the Missionary 
Cooperative Plan will follow Communion. All funds received at 
Nativity Parish and all diocesan churches will be distributed 
equally to this year’s participating plan communities. Please be 
generous as you are able. 
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Sunday, September 16, 2012 
7:00 PM 

Nativity of Our Lord Church 

SACRAMENT OF ANOINTING OF THE SICK  
will take place on Sunday, July 29th following the 8:30 AM 
Mass (9:30—10:00 AM). This sacrament will be offered every 
fifth Sunday of the Month, following the 8:30 AM Mass 
(9:30—10:00 AM) unless otherwise indicated. The following 
are the future fifth Sundays in 2012: July 29th, September 30th, 
and December 30th. The Anointing of the Sick is a sacrament 
that is offered to anyone in need of Christ’s healing touch such 
as those who are in need of physical, emotional, or spiritual 
healing. Think of friends and loved ones who may want to 
receive this sacrament and invite them to this Mass. 



CHRISTMAS IN BRANSON 
 

THERE ARE ONLY A FEW SEATS LEFT ON THIS 
TOUR - HURRY SIGN UP NOW!  

 

Don’t want to miss this wonderful Christmas Tour. This is a 
Nativity Parish Fundraiser and Bay Bus will donate $50.00 per 
person if you sign up at Nativity.  
 

6 Day Tour - NOVEMBER 4 – 9, 2012 
$695.00 per Person (Double Occupancy) 
 

Includes: Lodging, Transportation, 3 Dinners and 4 Breakfasts, 
Branson Shows and St. Louis, Mo. Tours 
 

Deposit of $250.00 due at time of reservations, Final payment 
due 60 days prior to departure. Trip insurance forms available 
in church office. For questions call Vicki at Nativity (490-1352 
ext. 203). HOPE YOU CAN JOIN US! 
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CALENDAR RAFFLE WINNERS!!! 
July 
11th Jay Weiland ............. $25.00 15th Madelyn Shimon….....$50.00 
12th Ben Maggle ............. $25.00     16th Weston Carvenough....$25.00 
13th Pat Kiefer ................ $25.00 17th Virginia/Chris Steffes..$25.00 
14th James Schechinger .. $25.00   

Please allow 2-3 weeks for processing payment. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 22ND 
Sunday  Jer 23:1-6/Eph 2:13-18/Mk 6:30-34  
Monday Mi 6:1-4, 6-8/Mt 12:38-42  
Tuesday Mi 7:14-15, 18-20/Mt 12:46-50  
Wednesday 2 Cor 4:7-15/Mt 20:20-28  
Thursday Jer 2:1-3, 7-8, 12-13/Mt 13:10-17  
Friday  Jer 3:14-17/Mt 13:18-23  
Saturday Jer 7:1-11/Mt 13:24-30  
Sunday  2 Kgs 4:42-44/Eph 4:1-6/Jn 6:1-15  

HABITAT FOR HUMANITY ‘FAITH BUILD’ 
Your Social Concerns Committee is looking for 1 or 2 
volunteers who would like to help with Dry Wall installation 
Thursday, August 2 from 7:45 to 3:30 on Harvey St in Green 
Bay. This is an initial step in gathering a larger Nativity group 
of volunteers for a future, dedicated ‘Faith Build’ through 
Habitat for Humanity that will encompass multiple parishes all 
working together on a home. If you are interested but can’t 
make it August 2nd, there will be future opportunities. Call 
Chris Thetreau, 920-246-3630 to help out, or for more 
information. If you are interested in helping out or learning 
house-building skills, but fear you aren’t qualified, be at ease. 
Habitat is great at finding out how you can help, and finding a 
way to make you feel appreciated for your efforts! 

2013 NATIVITY CALENDAR RAFFLE 
Would you like to put an Ad in the 2013 Nativity Calendar? Cost is 
$50.00 for an Ad. First come, first serve! Deadline is September 
4th. Call Judy at 499-3248 or Vicki at 490-1352 ext. 203) for an 
advertisement order form. Thank you for your support!  
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